
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ---------------------

There is a local tournament next month (June 6 and 7) that needs volunteers for various simple tasks 
such as keeping score and calling lines. It would really help me if you can volunteer for this - and you 
get a free shirt for your efforts. 

See http://www.worldbadminton.com/tournaments/wineCountryGames/2015/

TEAM DINNER -------------------------

This year's Team Dinner is WEDNESDAY MAY 20 at Finley Park. Details will be kept current at

http://www.worldbadminton.com/elsieAllen/2015/dinner/

This will be potluck dinner starting about 4PM and running until dusk. 

Plan is to gather around 4,  play volleyball, horseshoes, frisbee and whatnot, eat, and have a few 
speeches and some team awards then clean up and go home.

Friends and family are welcome. Please let me know (stan@worldbadminton.com) what you are 
planning to bring so that I can help coordinate. Ideally bring something home-cooked that you like to 
eat.

AFTER-SEASON BADMINTON -------------------------

There is year-round badminton sponsored by the Santa Rosa Badminton Club. See 
http://www.worldbadminton.com/srbc/

If you would like to keep playing for fun, or to hone your skills for net year's team, or just to get 
exercise, this is your chance. You'll find players of all ability levels.


